
 

BPSS Community 

Newsletter  

Spring 1 
 

WELCOME 
to the first Community Newsletter of 
2023. We hope you have had an 
enjoyable start to the new year and 
we look forward to engaging more 
young people in the BPSS 
opportunities this term. 

 

It has been an exciting few weeks with 
a variety of tournaments. We started 
the term off with our KS3 and KS4 Girls 
Badminton tournament and Wow! 
What an atmosphere created by all 19 
teams involved. All the players were 
incredibly positive and excited to 
represent their schools. All shots were 
congratulated and there was a huge 
sense of accomplishment at the end of 
the competitions. Congratulations to 
the KS4 winners, St Michael’s A team 
and the KS3 winners, Henrietta 
Barnett A team. 
 

Next up was our Year 5 & 6 girl’s 
football tournament. 50 teams took to 
the pitches at Mill Hill Powerleague to 
showcase their football skills in 
competitive matches. Well done to all 
of the students that participated 
demonstrating fantastic values of 
respect, determination and 
teamwork. Well done to both Foulds 
and Livingstone who were the winners 
in their tournament. We wish them 
both luck in their final playoff match. 

 

The following week we welcomed 441 
year 5 and 6 students to the mixed 
football tournament. 

 
It was brilliant to see so many talented 
young footballers again and some high 
scoring matches. Congratulations to 
both St Marys N3 and Alma primary 
school who took home the gold medals. 

 

30 teams took to the courts to compete 
in the year 5 & 6 primary netball 
tournament. The schools created a 
wonderful atmosphere, demonstrating 
their fantastic netball skills as well as 
School Games values. Well done to all of 
the teams and a big congratulations to 
our AM and PM winners; Brookland 
Junior and Broadfields.  

 

160 students from 12 schools 
competed at this year’s trampolining 
competition at Hendon Leisure. 
Gymnasts performed a voluntary and a 
compulsory routine, impressing the 
judges with their performances. 
Congratulations to the team and 
individual medalists and well done to 
everyone who competed.  

 

Our events would not be able to run 
without the help from the brilliant 
young leaders we have in Barnet. A big 
thank you this half term to St James, 
Copthall and Christ College Finchley for 
providing enthusiastic young leaders to 
officiate at our primary tournaments. 
 
Our spring term calendar is now 
bookable for PE leads on the BPSS 
website.   

All the best, 

The BPSS Team    

Up and Coming BPSS Events  

February 

2nd – Secondary Trampolining 

8th –  Primary & Secondary Boccia 
Tournament 

21st – Primary & Secondary NAK 
Tournament  

23rd – Year 7 Netball tournament  

24th – Primary Badminton Festival 

March 

1st March – Primary Cross Country 

2nd March – Primary Cross Country 

6 th – 10 th – Barnet Dance Festival 

10th – Yr 3&4 Girls Football 

10 th – Yr 7 Football Festival 

13th – Yr 1&2 Girls Football Festival 

16th – KS1 Spring Festival 

22nd – Primary Sitting Volleyball 

24th – Yr 1&2 Mixed Football Festival 

27th – Yr 3&4 Mixed Football  

BPSS events are available to all 
schools across Barnet. If you have 
any questions on how your child can 
get involved, please contact your 
school.  



HOLIDAY CLUBS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



COMMUNITY CLUBS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Contact the team for more support 

Jo Eames – Strategic Manager – j.eames@qegschool.org.uk 

Nicholas Fisher – School Games Organiser (Central) – n.fisher@qegschool.org.uk  

Katie Knight– School Games Organiser (South) - kba@whitefield.barnet.sch.uk 

Vanessa Pender – School Games Organiser (East) -  vpender@eastbarnetschool.com 

Caroline Connell – School Games Organiser (West) cconnell@st-james.barnet.sch.uk  

LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/in/BarnetSport 

Website: www.barnetpartnershipforschoolsport.co.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/BarnetSport 

Instagram: @barnetsport 
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